
Kaela Brennan Highlights Spencer Fane Advantage for
Minnesota Municipal Utilities Association

Spencer Fane attorney Kaela Brennan was recently featured in the Minnesota
Municipal Utilities Association (MMUA)’s Vendor Spotlight, an ongoing segment of the
organization’s e-newsletter that highlights the MMUA’s most crucial associate
members.

The article, Spencer Fane Provides Expert Support for MMUA Members, outlines
Kaela’s career journey into utility law, her passion for serving municipal utilities, and
how Spencer Fane enhances her client service.

“I am surrounded by experts in areas of law that complement my work with
municipal utilities,” Kaela said. “That experience, along with their collaboration, only
improves the service I can offer to clients. More fundamentally, my colleagues are
wonderful people, and I truly enjoy working together with them.”

She also added: “A number of municipal utilities decided to have Spencer Fane
represent them, I’m delighted to say. It has been just a great privilege to have that
sense of trust and confidence in the work that’s being done.”

At the firm, Kaela Brennan’s governmental and general counsel practice addresses
the full range of identifying and responding to potential risks, from proactive,
preventive counsel to handling all aspects of dispute resolution, with an intentional
focus on providing clients with legal outcomes that align with client objectives. Her
diverse work specifically includes handling complex agreements and litigation, along
with appellate procedures and experience serving as outside general counsel for
government entities.

Read Kaela’s full MMUA feature here.
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